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RECEIVED Sapucter 2, 1909
Mr. Ramon E. Hall ME]

Nuclear Regulatory Commission /57
Region 1V —
Uranium Recovery Field Office -
Box 25325 C\B

Denver, CO 80225

Dear Mr. Hall:

As you may know, BP Arerica, Inc. (BPA) recently concluded a transaction whereby the
majority of our minerals business was sold to RTZ. As part of this transaction, both Sohio
Western Mining Cn. and Kennecott Corporation became part of RTZ. Sohio Western Mining Co.
owns the L-Bar Uranium Mine Property.

In light of these recent events, EPA is requesting an amendment to existing license SUA-
1472, We request that License Condition No. 1 (i.e. "Licensec”) be changed from BPA to Sohio
Western Mining Co., a whollv-owned subsidiary of Kernecott Corporation. Likewise, we request
that License Condition No. 2 be changed to reflect Kennecott’s current address as 10 East South
Temple, P.O. Box 11248, Salt Lake City, Utah 84147,

I should also mention thgt the revised reclamation bond with NRC, as discussed in your
August 25, 1989 letter, wil\ be issued in Kennecott’s name rather thar BPA’s name.
Consequently, we request that License Condition No. 25 be changed to reflect this fact. You
should be receiving a new surety bond from Kennecott in the near future.

Intera Technologies, Inc. will continue as the Site Contractor until further notice. BPA will
continue to serve as the L-Bar Project Manager until sometime around the end of this year in
order to ensure a smooth transition period. T'herefore, we request that License Condition No. 27
remain unchangeu for now. As such, ! will continue to serve as the NRC contact for this project.
Should you need to contact & Kennecott representative, please feel free to call Mr. Gerry Schurtz
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Enclosed with this letter is a check for $150.00 to pay for this amendment request. Please
feel free to call me at (216) 586-6120 if you have questions or comments
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Enclosure

cc:  Gerry Schurtz, Kennecott
Eob Kennedy, Kennecott
Rees Madsen, BPA
Tom Osborn, Intera

Sincerely,

oA Ll Jrf, A

Ralph A. Del.eonard:s
Manager, Environmental
Properties



